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06 September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We have had multiple confirmed Covid cases across a range of classes today.  

 

At present, in order for pupils to be able to return to school, evidence of a negative PCR test result must 

either be emailed to school or shown at the office. 

 

We are still awaiting further clarification and advice from the PHA based on the numerous cases in school 

and will update you accordingly when this information is known. 

 

Can we remind everyone bringing children to and from school of the need to adhere to social distancing 

guidelines and to bear in mind the importance of face masks. 

 

Your co-operation and support are most appreciated. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

C. McCooe 

 

 

 


